
 
From: Myssi Create   
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 9:50 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel Rate Increase 
 
Hello! I heard xcel is proposing to increase they're rates. Please can we hold a public hearing regarding 
this? With inflation I don't see how anyone could afford more bills rising, especially by 20%. I work 
from home and we're a large family. Our bill is already so high.  
 
Melissa Reid  

 
  

Sioux Falls, SD 57103 
 




